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External - Re: Terms expiring on the Personnel Board
From MIKE HEDRICK <islandcap@aol.com>

Date Tue 4/22/2025 4:14 PM

To  Penny Overstreet <POverstreet@CityofFlaglerBeach.com>

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Sorry I didn't reply to your last email. | was trying to confirm if we were moving. We've decided to
move to North west Florida. Thanks
Sent from my iPhone

Cn Apr 22, 2025, at 3:22 PM, Penny Overstreet <POverstreet@cityofflaglerbeach.com>
wrote:

Hello Patti and Mike,
Your terms on the Personnel Board are expiring on May 09, 2025. Please complete the
attached form if you wish to be considered for reappointment.

"Please do not reply all"
Sincerely,

Penny Overstreet, CMC
City Clerk
City of Flagler Beach

105 S. 27C Street

Flagler Beach, FL 32136
www.cityofflaglerbeach.com
7% 386-517-2000 ext. 233

Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Virtually all written communications to or from State and Local Officials and employees are public
records available to the public and media upon request. The City of Flagler Beach's policy does not differentiate between personal and business
emails. This means email messages, including your e-mail address and any attachments and information we receive online might be disclosed to
any person or media making a public records request. E-mail sent on the City system will be considered public and will only be withheld from
disclosure if deemed confidential or exempt pursuant to State Law. If you are an individual whose identifying information is exempt under
119.071, Florida Statutes, please so indicate in your email or other communication. If you have any questions about the Florida public records

law refer to Chapter 119 Florida Statutes

<Board and Committee Application.pdf>



